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Comments: These harmful proposals are substantiated by false claims and a dearth of knowledge of  climbing

culture and practices by those who seem to know nothing of what climbing and conservation truly mean. This is

scary to hear coming from people whose entire job is to understand and properly regulate outdoor activities and

hobbies done in the parks and forests that they supposedly regulate. These proposals should NOT be passed

under any circumstances.


